
 

 
 

 Democratic Support and Scrutiny Team 
County Hall 

 Martineau Lane 
Norwich 

Mr S Bett     Norfolk 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk 
Building 8  
Jubilee House  
Falconers Chase  
Wymondham  
Norfolk, NR18 OWW 

NR1 2DH 

(Letter sent by email) Direct Dialling Number: (01603) 223814 
Email: jo.martin@norfolk.gov.uk 

28 July 2015 
Dear Commissioner, 
 
Norfolk Police and Crime Panel - Review of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Norfolk's draft Annual Report 2014-15 
 
In accordance with Part 1, Chapter 4, paragraph 28 (3) of the Police Reform and 
Social Responsibility Act 2011, I write to formally report that the Panel 
unanimously endorsed your draft Annual Report without comment. A record of the 
discussion will be published in the minutes in due course. 
 
On behalf of the Panel, I would like to thank you and your staff for the information 
provided both before and during the meeting to assist our review. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Councillor Alec Byrne 
Chairman of the Norfolk Police and Crime Panel  
 
Copied to: Ms J McKibben, Deputy PCC 
  Mr M Stokes, PCC Chief Executive 
  Members of the Norfolk Police and Crime Panel 
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